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Happy New Year! We had a great transition back to school after having two weeks off. It 
is always nice to see happy faces eager to learn. 

We are all about winter in our classroom this month! We used 
watercolors to paint snowflakes, made a snowman using cut circles, and 
plan to do even more winter-related activities. The children listened to 
the “Mat Man “ song and built their own Mat Man by adding a head, facial 
features, a body, arms, hands, legs, and feet. The weather was somewhat 
chilly lately and we were not able to go outside, but we had lots of fun 
indoors in our school gym. Hopefully the weather will cooperate soon and 
we can play outside. 

 During our Jesus time, we heard the story of the three wise men 
that came to visit Jesus. We talked about how Jesus was a little child 
just like us and that we can do things now then we couldn’t do as a baby- 
like walking and playing with big toys!  

I am looking forward to meeting with you at our Zoom 
conferences next week!  

Upcoming 
Dates: 

  

☺  January 24 - 30 
Lutheran School Week 

☺  January 25 & 26 
Chapel 

☺  January 27 & 28 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences   

☺  January 28 & 29 
No School 


